
NOTICE TO PARENTS 
 

(Place in student handbook each year) 
 
 
As part of our commitment to provide your child with a safe, pest-free learning 
environment, the Blank School District may periodically apply pesticides to help manage 
insects, weeds or pathogens. Pesticide applications are part of our integrated pest 
management (IPM) program, which relies largely on non-chemical forms of pest control. 
Pesticide applications on Blank School District property are made only by trained and 
licensed technicians. Should you have questions about this district's pest management 
program or wish to be notified in advance of pesticide applications, you may contact our 
IPM coordinator: (Insert name, number, email address) 
 


